I am in full support of SB6.

I just have one recommendation. Put in a provision that allows a person to import "industrial hemp"
products from other states. Recently numerous businesses were raided by AMCO.

The products they confiscated were products that were derived from Industrial Hemp products. If there is
a way to allow importation, under an affirmative defense, | believe that would cure this issue.

Warm Regards,

Jeremiah Emmerson



